
 
May Newsletter 
 

Hurricane Intermediate 
1325 S. 700 W. Hurricane, UT 

Website: his.washk12.org   T: 435-635-8931 

Check out our Facebook page at 

https://www.facebook.com/HISJaguars/ 

 

Dear Students and Parents, 

 
I can’t believe how quickly the time has flown by this year. 
Congratulations to our students for their hard work and 
accomplishments. I hope that you are starting to see the amazing 
things you can do when you set goals, and work hard to achieve 
those goals. 
 
We are happy about continuing our R.O.A.R. Program and have 
loved watching our students be rewarded for being Respectful, 
Open-Minded, having positive Attitudes, and being 
Responsible.  We are also excited for our new HOPE Squad, and 
the training our students have received in building positive 
relationships and suicide prevention. 
 
I would encourage you to talk to your students about their career 
goals and what education and training they would need to 
accomplish them. Summer is a great time to visit college 
campuses and research vocational training opportunities. Don’t 
forget library visits and taking the time to read great books and 
review those essential math skills. 
Have a great summer.                                                                        

                                                   
Mr. C. 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

 May 1 

 Beginning Band Concert                   
 @ 6pm and Concert  
 Band @ 7pm 

May 2 

Orchestra Concert @ 6pm 

May 6 - May 10 

Teacher Appreciation Week  
Student Council Elections 

May 22 

Minimum School Day 
Dismiss @ 11:45am 
*No lunch served 

May 23 

Last day of school 
Dismiss @ 11:00 
*No lunch served 
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